Lockport Elementary School District 91 808 Adams Street Lockport, Illinois 60441 Donna J. Gray, Superintendent

April 15, 2019

Re: Step-Up Night May 14th 6:00-7:00 pm

Dear Future KG Parents,

We are inviting all third grade parents to our annual "Step-Up Night" at KG on Tuesday, May 14th from 6:00-7:00 pm. Parents will gather in the Feneli (old) gym for a short informational meeting, receive a tour of the building, and then have the opportunity for a question/answer session. This night is for parents only, as students will be receiving their tour of Kelvin Grove on Wednesday, May 22nd. Parents will receive information on the following topics:

- Drop Off/Pick Up Procedures
- Dress Code
- Extra-Curricular Offerings
- Online Grade System
- PE
- Lunch/Recess
- Handbook Procedures

If your child entering fourth grade will be your first experience at Kelvin Grove School, this is a must attend event. There is no need to RSVP to attend. Parents should park in the north and west lots and enter through **Door** #1 (North side entrance). We look forward to introducing you to all KG has to offer your child for the next five years!

Sincerely,

John Jennings Principal

Milne Grove School 565 East 7th Street Mrs. Jaime Koziol, Principal Phone: 815 838-0542 x2104

Fax: 815 838-6893

Kelvin Grove School 808 Adams Street Mr. John R. Jennings II, Principal Phone: 815 838-0737 x1105

Fax: 815 834-4339